
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

April 24, 2018 

 

Truck Haul along Glenmore Trail 

 
Location: Glenmore Trail. Locations of stoppages are westbound Glenmore Trail just west of Sarcee 
Trail, and eastbound Glenmore Trail between 101st ST SW and 69ST SW.  
 
Impact: Temporary truck haul along westbound and eastbound Glenmore Trail. There will be minor 
stoppages in both directions to allow the haul trucks to make turns in and out of the work area. KGL will 
have flag persons present at the truck turning locations, this will help control the flow of traffic in the 
area and will ensure public safety while the haul trucks access and exit the KGL work site. 
 
Reason: Moving stockpiled material for road construction 
 
 

Start date: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

Completion date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

Work hours: 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Speed reduction: 50 km/hr from 60 km/hr 
 
 

Other information: N/A 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  
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info@SWCRRproject.com 
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